
 

 

 

Central Tree Middle School 
Weekly Bulletin 

September 18, 2017 
 
 

Schedule – 7th and 8th Graders   Schedule – 6th  Graders 
Monday:  2 Day/B Related Art    Monday:  2 Day/D Related 
Tuesday: 3 Day/C Related Art    Tuesday: 3 Day/E Related Art 
Wednesday: 4 Day/D Related Art   Wednesday: 4 Day/A Related Art 
Thursday: 5 Day/A Related Art (1/2 Day)   Thursday: 5 Day/B Related Art (1/2 Day) 
Friday: 6 Day/B Related Art    Friday: 6 Day/C Related Art 
 

 
Reminders 

 

*The Yankee Candle Fundraiser will be kept open until Monday the 18th 

 

*1/2 Day on Thursday, September 21st .Lunch will be served on half days this year.  
 

Bay Path High School Presentation for 8th graders will September 22nd at CTMS 
 

The Bay Path High School tour will take place October 13th – permission slips will go home 
on Monday to those 8th students interested – Please note, this is not a field trip, it is for 

those students who are seriously considering Bay Path for their high school 
 

For 8th grade parents – the 8th grade class trip to Boston, June 6th, is all booked.  A $50 
dollar deposit will be due by November 1st.  

 
The First Dance of the year will be on Friday, September 22nd from 7pm- 9pm. This is open 

to 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students who attend CTMS. 
 

 
SPORTS 

 

Boys and Girls Soccer – Tuesday vs. Charlton – 3:30PM (Girls play first) 
                 Friday vs. Littleton – 3:30PM (Boys play first) 

 

  Field Hockey – Monday at Quabbin 3:30PM 

                             Wednesday vs. Gardner 3:30PM 

 

 

***Please submit your athletic fee if you haven’t already. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework Center(Formerly know as the Homework Club)- Will start 

on Monday 9/25/17. More information to follow. 
 

 

 

REMINDER, WE want to promote the happenings of CTMS via social 

media so please consider joing one or all of the following: 

 

Facbebook- search @CTMSBOBCATS and then like the Central Tree M.S. 

page 

 

Instagram- follow me    @mrc_ctms 

 

Twitter-    follow me      @dcnachs_dave 

 

 

 

Please feel free to share this with your children as we would love for 

them to follow us as well. 

 

 

 

Thank you and we hope you enjoy the weekend. 

 

Dave Cornacchioli- Mr. C 

Principal CTMS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Things work out best for those who make the best  

of how things work out. 
                                                                            ~John Wooden 


